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Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
Water Division

NPDES Permits Section

Attention: Mr. Mo Shafii

P.O. Box 8913

Littie Rock, AR 72219-8913

RETURN RECEIPT
CERTIFIED MAIL

RE: NPDES Permit AR0043401, TBLL & SUO Notification

Dear Mr. Shafii:

Please allow this letter to serve as official notification by City Water & Light of Jonesboro that a
technical evaluation revising the current technically based local limits (TBLL) and a draft sewer use
ordinance (SUQ), which incorporates such revisions, will be submitted to your Section within twelve
months of the effective date, December 1, 2006, of the CWL East Plant Permit AR0043401.

This should satisfy the requirements stated in our NPDES Permit. if you have any questions or more
information is required, please contact my office at (870) 930-3395.

Sincerely,
Jake Rice Iit, P.E.

General Operations Director
Jonesboro City Water & Light Plant
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